
 
Community Advisory Board meeting – December 1, 2016 
Meeting began at 6:30 pm 
 
Attendees: Larry Brenner, Paul Egeland, Chris Faber, Carrie Garstecki, Ellen Huxtable, 
Dean Kilburg, Tim Klaus, Britta McKenna, Crystal Porter, Gary Sutton, Leah Goodman, 
Denis Karina, Thomas Van Cleave, Jim Gebhardt, Jenn Wilson, Jeneva Rider, Todd 
Cumbow, Alex Tsang; Fermilab and DOE staff: Mark Bollinger, Chris Mossey, Katie 
Yurkewicz, Kurt Riesselmann 
 
Katie Yurkewicz presentation: Katie gave an overview of the 50-year anniversary events 
that Fermilab will host in 2017. 
 
Kurt Riesselmann presentation: Kurt gave an overview of Fermilab Projects; projects 
completed in 2014-2015 and current active projects: presentation on website 
 
Chris Mossey presentation: Update on LBNF/DUNE project.  Initial Far Site 
Construction for LBNF approved by DOE.  Update on Construction Manager/General 
Contractor construction, overall project schedule with CD-3a ESAAB funding profile. 
Presentation on website 
 
CAB business:  Recognition of outgoing CAB membership, CAB membership in 2017: 
recruiting new members. 
 
Reception on January 27 for Fermilab’s 50th anniversary, lecture is open to the general 
public, reception by invitation only.   
 
News from the community:  Star Wars fan movie screening on December 10 at Fermilab 
and tickets are sold out. Eventually it will be uploaded to YouTube. Physics Slam was a 
hit. December 17, Fermilab Christmas bird count.  
 
Schedule of 2017 meetings: 
 
Thursday, March 23, 2017, 6:30 p.m. 
Thursday, May 25, 2017, 6:30 p.m. 
Thursday, July 27, 2017, 6:30 p.m. 
Saturday, Sept. 23, 2017: Fermilab Open House 
Thursday, Sept. 28, 2017, 6:30 p.m. 
Thursday, Nov. 30, 2017, 6:30 p.m. 
(This is the fifth Thursday since Nov. 23 is Thanksgiving) 
 


